
 

PARISH INFORMATION 
Parish Team 

Fr. Pat Fitzgerald., Parochial House  372257 

Fr.Seán deLéis, 41 Lismore Park  323213 

Sr. deLourdes Breen    058 41359 

St. Paul’s Church Sacristy: 378073   

Parish Office: Parish Centre  

Parish Secretary Maura Cooney 357730      

Open: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

from 9.15 am to 12.45 pm..  Tuesday afternoon 2 to 3pm  

E-mail: stpaulschurchwt@gmail.com 

Web: www.stpaulschurch.ie 

Facebook: St Pauls Church Lisduggan. 

                   Butlerstown Parish  

Weekend Mass Times 

for St. Paul’s  

& Butlerstown  
 

St. Paul’s 

 

6.00 p.m.  

(Vigil) 

8.30 a.m.     

11.30 a.m.   

 

Butlerstown          10.00am  

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

St. Paul’s  
BEBO COADY (MM) 

MARY FINN ( MM) 

OWEN NEVILLE 

JAMES SUTTON 

BRENDAN O’SHEA 

MARGARET O’SHEA 

BARBARA HURLEY 

MICK FLYNN 

RICHARD McGUIRE 

VICTOR FITZGERALD 

VERONICA POWER (Birthday Rem) 

THE KINSELLA FAMILY 

MICHAEL ENNIS 
 

Butlerstown  

 

JIM WHITTY (Ballycashin) 
 

May the Rest in Peace 

 
 

We keep in touch with those around us by each day 
doing our best to live lives of love, of compassion, of 
forgiveness, of honesty and integrity.  
 
 

We keep in touch with our God through lives of 
prayer. And the simplest and deepest prayer is to be 
aware of the active presence of God permeating every 
single moment of every single day.  

 

“O Lord, help to recognise you and respond to you  
in love through every person  

and every experience of this day.” 

Vocations  “O Lord, you are our 

father…we are all the work of your 

hands…” 

How is God trying to mould you? 

Is it to  be of service to Him as a 

priest or in the consecrated life? 

Speak to your local priest or your 

Diocesan Vocation’s Director, or 

email the National Vocations Office 

on info@vocations.ie 

 
                   29th of November 2020 - FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
                 ‘St Paul’s Parish is in St. Otteran’s Pastoral Area with the parishes of  

Ballybricken, Holy Family, St. Saviour’s, Butlerstown, Dunhill & Fenor, Tramore & Carbally.’ 

 

 

STAY AWAKE! 

 
The message of Advent is an invitation and it is also a challenge to us. 
We are called to be looking forward, to be ready, to be prepared and 
we are asked to wait in joyful hope. 
 
Waiting is not something that we are usually good at these days. Our 
modern world tells us to move faster in so many ways. We have smart 
phones, emails and microwave ovens that all ‘help’ us to get through 
our busy days. However Advent asks each of us to do very opposite. 
During these sacred days of preparation, we are being asked to take 
some time to be still and silent as we prepare ourselves deeply for the 
Christmas. While we can’t simply ignore the shops, the media and the 
advertisements over the next few weeks, neither can we ignore the 
words and message of Jesus in today’s gospel; óBe on your guard, 
stay awake, because you never know when the time will comeé what 
I say to you I say to all: Stay awake!ò 
 
If we get too caught up in the shopping and spending, there is the 
danger that we will miss what Advent is really about. This is what the 
call to ‘stay awake’ means. We are asked not to miss the next four 
weeks of Advent. We are asked to prepare and get ready as best we 
can as followers of Jesus. It would be so 
sad, that if after the shopping and all the 
other preparations we missed Advent and 
its joyful and hopeful message. 
 
In what ways can I prepare a way for the 
Lord this Advent as I get ready to 
celebrate the birth of Jesus at Christmas? 

 
 

Michael Moore OMI 

 



RADIO...Morning Mass from St. Paul’s 

Church may be heard on the Radio on 

107.9 FM .   

 

 

 

ALL  MASSES IN PARISHES OF ST. PAUL’S & 

BUTLERSTOWN ARE LIVE STREAMED 

Just click on the links below: 
 

LIVE STREAMING FROM ST. PAUL’S   

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-paul-s 

 

LIVE STREAMING FROM BUTLERSTOWN 
 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/buttlerstown  
 

 

LIVING OUR FAITH IN LOCKDOWN  

Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan 
 

Ten pointers suggested by Bishop Cullinan for 

your encouragement to live faith in this time of 

Covid-19. (Continued from last week’s bulletin)  
 

8. Tune into the Seasons. The Church's year is 

marked by seasons that bring focus to our faith 

life. It is good for us to be attuned to the liturgical 

seasons and feasts. October, for instance, is 

dedicated to Our Lady, so families often pray the 

Rosary together. It's also the month when we 

focus on mission. November is traditionally a time 

for remembering our departed loved ones, for 

special prayers and liturgies and for visiting 

cemeteries. Advent begins on the last Sunday of 

November and runs through December bringing 

an atmosphere of expectation and preparation for 

Christmas. Christmas is the great season of 

celebrating the birth of Jesus, a time of focus on 

the crib set up in churches and in our homes. How 

we celebrate Christmas this year might be very 

different, but Christmas itself can never be 

cancelled. So we can ask ourselves: how can we 

capture these seasons and themes in our homes?    
         

9. Discover the Word of God. What a good time to 

reopen a Bible, to read again the words of God, 

expressed in human words and draw nourishment 

and strength. Why not take an hour or two to 

simply read one Gospel text from start to finish? 

Maybe you could find a passage you have always 

struggled with, then take time to consult an 

online commentary or reflection. Or simply sit 

with a parable or passage you like as well to see 

how it speaks to you differently in these different 

times.  

 

 PARISH OF  

ST. PAUL’S & BUTLERSTOWN 

COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS 

During the current Covid 19 Restrictions 
 

¶ It will not be possible to attend Mass in 

either of our Churches during this time. 
 

¶ Mass will be live streamed from  

     St. Paul’s Church as follows: 

 10am Monday to Saturday inclusive 

 Mass on Sunday at 11.30am only 

 All Mass intentions booked for Weekend 
Mass in St Paul’s will be  

 included in the 11.30am Sunday Mass 
 

¶ Mass will be live streamed from 

Butlerstown Church as follows: 

 9.15am on Thursday 

 10am on Sunday 
 

¶ All of the above Masses will be broadcast 

on the Radio on 107.9 FM .   
 

¶ St Paul’s Church will be open  each  

weekday from 11am until 1.00pm for 

Private Prayer. 
 

¶ Butlerstown Church  will be open from 

11am to 4pm daily during the month of 

November for Private Prayer.   

 

¶ Please observe social distancing, avoid 

contact with hard surfaces within the 

church as much as possible.  Visitors can 

sanitise on entering and leaving the 

church.  Thank you.  
 

If there is any way in which we can help 

you during this time please do not hesitate 

to contact us.  

Parish Office          051 357730 

 

Fr Pat Fitzgerald    051 372257 

 

Email      stpaulschurchwt@gmail.com       
 

 

 

There is plenty of material online - exploring 

various texts, parables, passages, characters, etc., 

and guidance on different techniques for praying 

with scripture, such as Lectio Divina. You could 

always download a Bible app or a prayer app that 

might help. Many have made time during this 

pandemic to start a weekly discussion group, 

meeting online with a few friends to simply read 

and discuss a chosen passage. Wouldn't this 

Autumn be a good time to discuss one book of the 

Bible or some religious text in an online Book 

Club format? The second chapter of Pope Francis 

new encyclical, Fratelli Tutti, is dedicated to a 

wonderful reflection on the parable of the Good 

Samaritan - well worth meditating. 

 

10. Make a Pilgrimage. Pilgrimages are cherished 

events in the faith lives of Catholics. People go to 

Knock and Lourdes, Rome and the Camino to 

Santiago di Compostela. Such pilgrimages are not 

possible now but for something nearer home 

families could consider small family pilgrimages 

to local churches or holy sites.  

 

There are so many special sites in our Diocese – 

Ardmore, Mount Melleray, St. Patrick's Well 

outside Clonmel, Holy Well of Mothel, Mt. Sion, 

the High Crosses of Aheny, etc. But every parish 

church is a sacred place. Perhaps parishes might 

create a Covid-19 pilgrimage shrine or sacred 

space in their local churches for people to visit. 

Most parish churches are and will remain open 

for private prayer, so it's always good to pay an 

occasional visit for a few quiet moments. Just 

remember, we can never find time, we always 

have to make it! The first steps in setting out on 

pilgrimage are in our heart. We go with a desire 

to pray for ourselves, for those dear to us, for the 

needs of society and our world.  
 

Our schools remain open, so new initiatives can 

be piloted. Perhaps it might be possible to arrange 

small pilgrimages to local churches or traditional 

sites for moments of prayer and reflection - 

mindful, of course, of guidelines on outdoor 

gatherings. 

WEARING MASKS IN CHURCH 

PARISHES OF  

ST PAUL’S & BUTLERSTOWN 
 

We recommend that for the time being, it 

is better that Masks be worn when 

visiting the Church.     

Conclusion  Christ's message is one of hope; 

we hope for God's promised kingdom in 

which all of creation will be gathered 

together in justice and peace. This hope 

transforms our lives and points us beyond the 

present world with all its challenges. His 

Gospel calls us to reengage, to inject hope 

into a pandemic-ravaged world, to be 

responsible for one another's wellbeing, and 

to place our hope and trust in God.  

 

Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan 
 

PARISH NOTICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

DONATIONS   

If you wish to make a donation to Parishes of 

St. Paul’s & Butlerstown you can click the 

Donate Button on our website. 
http://www.stpaulschurch.ie/  

MASS BOOKINGS PARISHES  OF  

ST.  PAUL’S & BUTLERSTOWN 
 

To book Mass in either Butlerstown  

or St. Paul’s Church  

please call to the Parish Office  

in the Parish Centre.   

You can also ring us at 357730.  Thank you. 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-paul-s
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/buttlerstown
mailto:stpaulschurchwt@gmail.com
http://www.stpaulschurch.ie/

